
 

FONTLEY WAY PLANNING APPROVAL 

POSTED: 17/09/2020 

Wandsworth Council's Planning Committee voted unanimously in favour of 
the development of fourteen new family homes on Fontley Way. As well as 
replacement homes to enable the Alton regeneration, the development will 
deliver parking, secure cycle storage, landscape improvements, under-5 play 
and outdoor amenity space. The development will also make a contribution 
to the play area at Ibsley Gardens to improve facilities for children over the 
age of 5. 

Following the departure of Redrow Homes from the Alton Regeneration, 
council officers are looking at alternative options to develop the site. 
Residents will be notified as soon as a delivery plan is identified and when a 
construction programme is agreed. 
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